


VIRGINIA BOARD OF EDUCATION
Work Session 
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 		Time: 1:30p.m. 
Location: Board Room, 22nd Floor, James Monroe Building 

Welcome and Opening Comments 
Dan Gecker, President   

Update on the Process to Review and Revise the History and Social Science Standards of Learning 
Christonya Brown, History and Social Science Coordinator, Office of Humanities

	Andrea Emerson, History and Social Science Secondary Specialist 

	Brandi McCracken, Elementary History and Social Science Specialist 

Dr. Christine Harris, Director, Office of Humanities  

Overview of the State Accreditation System  
	Shelley Loving –Ryder, Assistant Superintendent for Student Assessment,
Accountability and ESEA Programs 

	Amy Siepka, Director of Accountability 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Report on the Annual Pass Rates for Virginia’s State Assessments 
	Shelley Loving –Ryder, Assistant Superintendent for Student Assessment,
Accountability and ESEA Programs 

	Dr. Sarah Susbury, Director of Student Assessment 

Concluding Remarks and Adjournment 
Dan Gecker, President 

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Education will convene on Wednesday, September 14 and Thursday, September 15 for their monthly meetings. All meetings will be held in the Board Room on the 22nd floor of the James Monroe Building, located at 101 N. 14th Street, Richmond, VA 23219, unless otherwise noted. All meetings are open to the public and will be livestreamed on the VDOE YouTube channel. Please note the security measures* for the James Monroe Building.
The Board will meet for lunch at 12:00 p.m. in the 25th floor conference room. The meeting is open to the public and no votes will be taken. 

The Board president reserves the right to change the times and items listed on this agenda depending upon the time constraints during the meeting.  

*Security Protocols for the James Monroe Building 
All visitors to the James Monroe Building must show Photo ID and sign in at the security desk on the first floor. When you arrive, please pass through the security screening, sign-in at the security desk and let them know you are attending the Board of Education meeting. All visitors must have an escort to and from the security desk to the meeting location. 
 
Please allow time for these security protocols. Security desk hours are from 8:00AM to 5:00PM. We appreciate your patience and commitment to ensuring the safety of all employees and guests.
 
If you have questions, please contact Emily Webb at emily.webb@doe.virginia.gov. 





